
 
 

 
 
 

CITY OF GRANDVIEW 
NOTICE OF FILING AND PUBLIC HEARING 

2018 PRELIMINARY BUDGET 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Mayor of the City of Grandview has filed the 2018 
Preliminary Budget with the City Clerk.  Copies of the Preliminary Budget will be 
available to the public on November 20, 2017 at City Hall, 207 West Second Street, 
Grandview, Washington. 
 
The City Council will conduct a Public Hearing on the 2018 Preliminary Budget at 7:00 
p.m., on Tuesday, November 28, 2017.  The public is invited to attend this hearing and 
provide written and oral comments on the proposed Budget.  The hearing will be held in 
the Council Chambers at City Hall.  If you have a disability for which you will need 
reasonable accommodations, please contact the City Clerk, at the preceding address or 
telephone (509) 882-9208 one week prior to the meeting.  
 
CITY OF GRANDVIEW 
 
Anita G. Palacios, MMC 
City Clerk 
 
Publish: Daily Sun News - November 7 & 14, 2017 


